Report to the Parham Parish Meeting  April 2021
Unfortunately, at this time I do not have much to report. 

Due to the pandemic we have not, with the exception of the Parish Council, been able to hire out our facilities. We have taken up grants available for loss of income and for putting in place additional measures due to the pandemic.

The Committee have invested in a disinfectant fogging machine which all hirers will be required to use at the end of their hire period so that the hall is prepared for the next session.

We will be issuing to all our customers new hire forms which will make it their responsibility to disinfect the Hall after they have finished using it.

Finances

The finances of the Village Hall Management Committee (VHMC) are static thankfully due to the grant money. 
Our last accounts, which have just been audited, will be copied to the Parish Council and displayed alongside my annual report in the Village Hall and on the two village notice boards.

General Maintenance

The VHMC is aware of its responsibilities in maintaining the buildings and grounds of the property to a good standard, and I believe that we have continued to take this duty seriously. Sadly, we find that we have to pay for most things, as volunteers to get essential things done are very hard to find.

In Conclusion
I hope that nobody will be offended if I state the obvious, that the Parham Hut Charity maintains the village hall for the benefit of the whole village. It is there to be used.

We are always interested in new uses of the hall, in ideas for fundraising, and in volunteers to help at events and by joining the VHMC. We are extremely fortunate to have a dedicated and efficient band of volunteers on the committee. I would like to end by thanking the members of the VHMC for their support and for the tremendous amount of voluntary work they undertake to make the hall the success which I believe it to be.

Paul Goring
(Chairman-Parham Village Hall Management Committee)

Page 1 of 1

